
 

 

31 August 2023 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Postponement of First Day Arrangement 

   

Further to the latest news regarding the suspension of school tomorrow due to the poor weather 

condition, the First Day of School arrangement will be deferred to Monday, 4 September, followed by 

the commencement of Full-Day school on Tuesday, 5 September. 

 

 Yours faithfully, 

  

 R.K.Y. Cheng 

 Headmaster 


